

tel: +27 (12) 432 1300 info Centre: 086 00 65383 web: www.nlcsa.org.za National Lotteries Commission (NLC) P O Box 1556 Brooklyn Square 0083, Pretoria

17 March 2020

## **NLC Coronavirus Update**

Dear NLC Stakeholder,

Following the declaration of the Coronavirus a national disaster by the President, the National Lotteries Commission (NLC) will be implementing the following measures forthright:

- 1. All NLC events are postponed until further notice.
- 2. All Education and Awareness Workshops are postponed until further notice.
- 3. All Monitoring and Evaluation site visits have been put on hold.
- 4. Funding applicants and beneficiaries are discouraged from visiting the NLC Head Office and all nine provincial offices.
- 5. The call centre remains open and available to assist with all enquiries. The call centre is the first point of contact with the NLC on **08600 65383**.
- 6. Grant Agreements and progress reports may be sent via e-mail to <a href="mailto:nldtf@nlcsa.org.za">nldtf@nlcsa.org.za</a> with the <a href="mailto:project number">project number</a> and <a href="mailto:project number">province</a> clearly defined.

We urge all our stakeholders to take precautionary measures as advised by the Department of Health.

## **Issued by the National Lotteries Commission**

